
 

Circular No.44/2023-24        25th July 2023 

Dear Parent, 

In view of the adverse weather condition prevailing in the state, the school will remain 

closed on Wednesday, 26th July 2023 and Thursday, 27th July 2023. 

Online classes will be taken on both the days via zoom platform. Other details will be shared 

shortly. 

s/d 

Principal 

 


